








As a part of this fellowship, I was fortunate to be included in this trip to Washington
DC. This trip was a result of the Red Road to DC rally that happened during the summer
of 2022. NOA and it’s network was a huge part of this rally and many different tribes
and their sacred sites were honored. NOA was invited to meet with Secretary Deb
Haaland about the protection of sacred sites after the rally. During our time in DC, we
had a Red Road to DC Totem Journey Ceremony, and we went to capitol to attend
meetings with various staff members of senators and representatives. The Red Road
to DC Totem Journey Ceremony was at the National Conservation Training Center at
the US Fish and Wildlife Services. During this ceremony, we heard from so many
powerful people from Native Organizers Alliance, the Yankton Sioux Tribe, Utah Dine
Bikeya (Bears Ears), the Greater Chaco Coalition, and the House of Tears Carvers.
While we were at the capital, we joined meetings to advocate for two very important
bills currently in the House of Representatives. H.R. 8108 or Advancing Tribal Parity
on Public Lands Act will prohibit the sale of public land containing a tribal cultural site,
where a tribal nation retains treaty or other rights, or that contains a former reservation.
This act would also require that, when selling public land, the United States Forest
Service and Bureau of Land Management must offer the land at fair market value first
to tribal nations with historic connection to the land; and second to land grants for
public lands containing historic common lands. The Advancing Tribal Parity on Public
Lands Act urges Congress to ensure that tribal






















